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The second and final Airport Operations Mini-bid for the Winter 
2022/2023 schedule is anticipated to be released soon. 

Members choosing to participate, are required to ensure they send their 
selections to   airportsshopcommittee@iamaw2323.ca 

The IAMAW will be meeting with the company in the coming weeks to 
discuss the Summer 2023 bid process.  

There have been many suggestions brought forward by the membership 
that we intend on advocating for during this round of committee 
meetings.  

The company is determined to improving our (OTP) On Time 
Performance through many initiatives. 
Our station being such a critical element to system wide performance, 
many of the suggestions we intend on getting implemented will help 
significantly improve these current goals.  We will keep the membership 
informed with these developments. 
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